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Joint Statement

City of Fort Worth District 4 Councilmember Charles Lauersdorf and

Keller Independent School District

February 23, 2024 — Our organizations understand the interest and concems expressed by
parents, community members and school staff at Wednesday's public meeting concerning the
newdevelopmentat3044ClayMountain Trail. Thecommunity'spassionandsentimentdidnot
gounrecognized. Sincethe meeting, CouncilmemberLauersdorfandhisstaff, CityofFortWorth
staff, Keller ISD Superintendent, and the KISD Board of Trustees have been in regular
‘communication. These talks include possible altematives and solutions. These discussions will
continue at amoreformalmeetingwith stafffromtheorganizationsonMonday, Feb.26. Both
entitiesagreetorecognizetheperspectives andconcemseachorganization has, as wellasto
updateCityof FortWorthresidentsandKeller ISDparentsandstaffondevelopmentsrelated to
this matter.
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